
POSITION: Ice Arena Manager 

RESPONSIBILITIES: The Ice Arena Manager is responsible for satisfying all the needs of the 
facility renters, maintaining proper financial records for the facility as well as monthly 
invoicing and income reports from all rental groups.  The Manager is an active part of all 
aspects of the Community Programs Department and will manage a staff of approximately 
15 part-time employees and oversees the physical plant, including all mechanical and 
power supply areas associated with keeping the skating rink running in a proper and 
efficient manner. Supervises and assists in all aspects of the ice arena maintenance, 
including ensuring regular and proper maintenance of equipment, and maintenance of 
property.  Monitor mechanical components of the facility.   Manage contractors and 
companies that maintain some of the mechanical operations of the ice arena. 

RELATIONSHIPS: Respectful and friendly relationship with facility renters must be 
established. Develop a good working relationship with the snack bar staff. Supervise Rink 
Attendants. Work with the Program Director and Director of Community Programming on 
a daily basis. Establish or maintain relationships with colleagues in other communities that 
operate ice arenas. 

QUALIFICATIONS: The ideal candidate is interested in working with the public, and has a 
strong interest in youth sports/activities.  Knowledge of ice arena facilities with at least 2 
years in a supervisory capacity is preferred.  Ability to analyze situations and develop 
solutions to problems with minimal supervision, strong organizational skills and the ability 
to prioritize multiple tasks and manage time effectively; outstanding interpersonal skills to 
motivate and lead a team; ability to develop "out of the box" ideas for increasing facility 
usage, sales and controlling costs; ability to communicate effectively both verbally and in 
writing; flexibility to work varying hours; must have a valid Driver's License.  
 
Salary range $44,683-$58,801. 
 
The Town of Randolph is an Equal Opportunity Employer.  The Town of Randolph does not 

discriminate on the basis of race, color, creed, national origin, ethnic identity, sex, gender 

identity, disability, handicap, age, religion, or sexual orientation.  The Town of Randolph 

does not tolerate any form of discrimination, intimidation, threats, bullying, coercion 

and/or harassment that insults the dignity of others by interfering with their ability or 

freedom to learn and work. 

Send resume/letter of interest to Anne Barkhouse, 4 1 S Main Street, Randolph, MA 02368 

or via email to abarkhouse@randolph-ma.gov  

This position will remain open until filled, with preference given to applicants who file on 

or before August 15.  

 


